
HCARES Meeting Notes – April 2004 

 

• Meeting called to order by Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at 10:10 AM at the Noblesville Police and Fire 
building, training room. Old business was discussed. 

• The IRLP site has been down for a while and we could not get it up today.  We will be looking 
into it. 

• We are still looking for someone to head the Field Day event. We discussed lack of interest in 
Field Day.  Arnol Cook, N9ACC, volunteered to head the Field Day. 

• Discussed the Sam Costa event and how it went.  It was suggested that we have earlier 
assignments for positions.  It was suggested that we have a person in the tail end car and follow 
the end of the race so we know where the end is to the race. It was suggested that we only use 1 
frequency for the net. 

• We discussed the interference on the local repeater on 147.390 MHz.  The ICE group would like 
to have donations to support the repeater. 

• The Spring Indiana Radio Club Council (IRCC) meeting is today at 2 – 4 PM.  This meeting will 
be hosted  by HCARES at the EOC building. 

• Still need some volunteers to run the Sunday Night net control. 

• The Marion County still needs volunteers for the May 8th mini marathon.  There will be 33,000 
runners and need about 80 volunteers. 

• The meeting ended at 10:56 AM. 
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